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 Events Clubs  

Monday 3rd June  School closed – teacher training day   

Tuesday 4th June Y5 swimming 
 

Y3/4/5/6 Cricket – Matt 
Y4/5/6 Arts and Craft – Miss Agypong 

Wednesday 5th June Y3 swimming – this is the final session        
Trumpets 
Y4 Rackets Cubed  
Y6 to Teen Tech at Roehampton University 

Y4/5/6 Dodgeball – Miss Baiza 

Thursday 6th June Neal Zetter (Poet in Residence) in 
Y1 to West Wittering Beach 
4x Y3/4 children to a tennis tournament 

Y4/5/6 Dance – Lara (Funky Moves) 
Y1/2/3 Football – Tim  
 

Friday 7th June  Y5 Mayan workshop  

Emma Lewis head@heathmere.wandsworth.sch.uk   Follow us on Twitter @heathmereschool 

 
As I write this, we are putting together the final 
preparations for our whole school day out to Palewell 
Park. I am sure it will be a fantastic day that will be 
enjoyed and remembered by all. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24th May 2019 
 
 
On Tuesday, we welcomed all of the teachers from 
Hotham and Granard schools, organised by our Maths 
leader Mr Howland. They brought their maths books 
and the teachers from the three schools sat together 
to compare children’s progress and share good 
practice. It is also important to moderate to ensure 
that children in each year group are being challenged 
and are being taught the year group content. It was a 
positive session. 
 
 
As you know, we have historically organised different 
events for the summer celebration. This year, we are 
hosting an enterprise fair, where all the children will 
be making and selling items to see how much profit 
can be made. Think Dragons’ Den meets the 
Heathmere Summer Fair. Please put 2pm Friday 12th 
July in your diary and we hope everyone can come 
along. 
 
This has been booked for all day on Tuesday 2nd July 
for Y1 – Y6. We are going to combine both KS1 and 
KS2 this year so hopefully it will be easier for parents 
to attend. 
Sports Day for Nursery and Reception will be in the 
morning of Thursday 4th July. 
 
 
A reminder that we break up for the summer on 
Tuesday 23rd July at 2pm. Children are expected to 
come to school EVERY DAY until we break up. There 
are lots of important events in the last few days such 
as transition day and our leavers’ assembly.  

Respect  Resilience  High Expectations 

On our trip we went to the IMAX cinema and 
watched a film on 'The Mysteries of Egypt'. The 
screen was enormous and the film was very 
interesting. I liked how everything was so realistic. 
My favourite fact was finding out that the 
archaeologist Howard Carter found the tomb on 
Tutankhamen on his sixth attempt! How resilient!  
Gaby, 4B 
 

I liked the inside. I saw two Queens and they were 
wearing old dresses!   Stanley 
My favourite was the room with the thrones in. They 
were big and red and looked like a whole sofa for 
the King and Queen.  Skyla 
 

Craig told us a story about a fisherman and a magic 
fish. The fisherman was too greedy! The story was 
so funny!  Saba 
The best bit was when Craig was pretending to be 
the old man and doing a funny voice.   Kaiden 
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